
Plympton Board of Health Meeting held on May 25, 2023 regarding Public Water Supply for 5 Palmer 

Road. 

 

In attendance:  Art Morin, Jr. Chairman, Board of Health, Harry Weikel, Jr. Vice Chairman and Treasurer, 

BOH, Jared Anderson, Clerk, BOH, Kevin Forgue, BOH Agent, Cathy Ferguson, BOH Administrative 

Assistant, Elizabeth Dennehy, Town Administrator, Jon Wilhelmson, Town Properties Committee, John 

Traynor, Town Properties Committee, Dan Pallotta, P-3, Peter Dillon 

 

1:00 p.m. meeting began.  Discussion regarding status of current public water supply and next steps 

towards future public water supply.  Both Board of Health and Town Properties Committee discussed 

what had been accomplished so far. 

 

Agreed to ask engineer to create a more expansive plan encompassing the library and the highway barn 

as well as the current buildings at 5 Palmer Road. 

 

Discussed current septic at the library and the fire station and BOH will reach out to the engineer to 

ascertain the elevations between the two buildings to see if it is feasible to connect them.  BOH will 

report back to all once this assessment has been completed. 

 

All present agreed that the administrative work would be handled by the Town Administrator and the 

Board of Health Administrative Assistant. 

 

Next steps include:  expanded survey of the property including library and highway barn 

Peter Dillon will call BOH on Tuesday to begin discussions re: moving forward 

Town Administrator will send letter to DEP sharing town contacts on the project 

 

Meeting concluded at 2:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


